
 
 

August 16, 2010 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
NBP PROVIDES RS.60 MILLION FOOD TO 40,000 FLOOD  

AFFECTED FAMILIES  
 
Karachi: To mitigate sufferings of the people affected by recent massive floods, the 
management of the National Bank of Pakistan, besides contributing Rs.50 million to the 
Prime Minister’s Flood Relief Fund-2010 and Rs.10 million to the Bakhtawar Flood 
Relief Fund, has decided to reach out to the flood affectees and provide them relief goods 
(eatables) in bags at an approximate cost of Rs.60 million. 
 
The Bank has planned to initially distribute 40,000 such bags across the regions in the 
affected areas. Each bag will contain eatables for a family of about six persons and will 
suffice their requirements for approximately one week. 
 
For distribution of these relief goods, Bank’s regional management teams will seek 
assistance of the local administration and armed forces personnel engaged in the relief 
work in the relevant areas. 
 
Management and employees of the Bank also urge the corporate sector and civil society 
to rise to this occasion of national calamity. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Fateh M. Shahab Kazi 
Head of Media Marketing &PR   
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